
 
 
Effective Tuesday, February 22, 2022, our building will be open to the public to conduct routine 
business transactions at our front desk and our transaction window. These would include 
license payments, application questions, pickups/deliveries, etc.   
 
Masks and proper social distancing are required for all visitors upon entering our building. 
 
Please direct any questions to us at 216.201.2000 Monday through Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 
4:30 p.m. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rebecca Burke, BA, PHR 
Operations Administrator 


